
 

 

   Eureka Township Minutes March 9, 1998 
 
The Meeting was called to order by Chairperson Schindledecker. Present were Supervisors 
Kadlec, Smith and Topp, Clerk Leine and Treasurer Schulz. 
 
Supervisor Topp moved to accept the February 9, 1998 minutes as read, seconded by 
Supervisor Kadlec and carried. 
 
Supervisor Kadlec moved to accept the treasure’s report as read, seconded by Supervisor 
Smith and carried. 
 
Clerk Leine presented the board with bills totalling $3,828.96.  Supervisor Smith moved to 
pay these bills, seconded by Supervisor Kadlec and carried.  The Farmington Fire bill for 
1997 was deferred to the April board meeting. 
 
Karen Ostlie,9631 - 267th St., requested  a permit for a 42 x 90  pole frame building.  Plot 
plan and  set backs were shown.  Supervisor Topp moved to grant permit, seconded by 
Supervisor Smith and carried. 
 
Mr. Sauber, representing Mary Sauber, has asked for a land split in Section 5. See attached 
for Legal.  Applicants were informed that these sites being created by this land split are not 
buildable lots without clustering, and Parcel“ B” has no public road frontage therefor it is 
not a legal lot for building.  Supervisor Smith moved to grant this split contingent upon a 
signed letter of request for split by the landowner (Mrs. Mary Sauber), seconded by 
Supervisor Topp and carried. 
 
Supervisor Topp moved to present the 1999 budget as worked out by the board, seconded 
by Supervisor Smith and carried. 
 
Supervisor Topp moved to appoint Gene Kaufenberg, Cheryl Schindledecker, and Gladys 
Turnquist as election judges for the annual election in Eureka Township, seconded by 
Supervisor Smith and carried. 
 
Supervisor Topp moved to adjourn, seconded by Supervisor Kadlec and carried. 
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